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Vote by mail is safe and effective. Here is rural Oregon we are able to vote safely 

within our homes in a way that promotes active participation in our democratic 

republic. Capitulating to trump in order to dismantle voting rights is a gross and 

unacceptable miscarriage of Justice. There is no measurable voter fraud and our 

current system works. Do not break it. I strongly oppose this bill and encourage all 

Oregonians to do the same. 


